
 

 

             29/9/25 

Harvest Foodbank Collection 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

For our Harvest celebrations this year we will be supporting the Harrogate Foodbank. 

 

We are asking for you to support this worthwhile charity by donating any unwanted food and drinks to help 

those in need in our community.  

 

The children will be having a special Harvest assembly where there will be some members of the Foodbank 

telling us about the essential work they do and where our donations will be going. 

 

Listed below are items that can be donated and brought into school on the morning of Wednesday 8th October 

2025. Please pass on to your child’s teacher. Any tinned/non-perishable food and drinks are welcome, but the 

foodbank is most in need of the following;  

 

• Milk (UHT or Powdered) 

• Long Life Fruit Juice 

• Soup 

• Pasta sauces 

• Tinned sponge puddings 

• Tinned Tomatoes 

• Tinned Rice Pudding/ custard  

• Tinned meat/ fish 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Cereals 

• Rice/pasta 

• Tinned fruit 

• Jam 

• Biscuits/snack bars 

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Tilson for helping to organise this event. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Claire Magill 

Deputy Headteacher



 


